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Ms. Glenda Baker, Terminal Manager
Dana Transport

2700 Buckman Street

Jacksonville, Florida 32206

Re: Dana Transport
Warning Letter WL08-2419HW16NED
EPA/DEP ID: FLR 000 035 873
Duval County - Hazardous Waste

Dear Mr. Baker:

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed the information
received on March 17, 2009, in response to the above referenced Warning Letter and
finds it satisfactory. Please submit your certificate of hazardous waste training to the
DEP upon completion of the course.

If you have any questions regarding this report or hazardous waste regulations in
general, please contact me at 904.807.3381.

Sincerely,

Dt BtAeem.

Jabe Breland III
Environmental Specialist II
I;Iﬁardous Waste Section
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